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INSTITUTE LIBRARY AVAILABLE TO ALL MEMBERS OF 
NEW YORK STATE SOCIETY OF CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS

Through the following letter from the Secretary of the American Institute of Accountants to the 
President of New York State Society the members are cordially welcomed to make use of the most 
complete accounting library in the United States:

135 Cedar Street, New York 
October 17, 1923

Robert H. Montgomery, Esq., President,
New York State Society of Certified Public Accountants, 
110 William Street, New York.

Dear Mr. Montgomery:

In reply to your inquiry as to the use of the Institute’s library, I am directed to advise you that 
the library is open during the customary hours of the business day and that all members of the New 
York State Society of Certified Public Accountants, whether members of the Institute or not, will be 
cordially welcome to make use of the library for reference purposes.

Indeed, it is the hope of the Institute that use of its facilities will not be entirely restricted to 
members of the Institute.

For the information of those who may not be familiar with the library and its facilities, let me 
say that we believe that the collection of books, pamphlets, magazine articles, reports, etc. constitutes 
the most complete accounting library in the United States. All current literature which is worth a 
place in an accountant's library is purchased upon publication, and in addition we are constantly adding 
to our files of older books, files of magazines, etc. The library is well equipped with such works of refer­
ence as are likely to be required by any practising accountant, and a considerable amount of attention 
has been paid to literature dealing with specific industries which may be of service to accountants called 
upon to render professional assistance to companies engaged in such industries.

The library staff is ready and willing to assist visitors in finding the references which they desire.

Yours sincerely,

(Signed) A. P. RICHARDSON,
Secretary.
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